
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
  

Forest School, PE and Swimming Timetables –Autumn 1  
As we approach the end of the summer term, I thought it would be useful to share when Forest school, swimming 
and PE lessons will take place for your child’s new class. Therefore, please find below the information required:   
 

 

Class  Forest school  
To begin w/c 11th 

September   

PE  
   

Swimming  
To begin w/c 11th 

September  

RKB     To be confirmed     

RLB     To be confirmed     

RMJ NOW 1HS    Wednesday    

RLB NOW 1EN    Wednesday    

1EN NOW 2FM  Tuesday     Wednesday   

1HS NOW 2JS  Monday     Wednesday   

2FM NOW 3GO    Monday   Friday   

2KB NOW 3CP    Monday   Friday   

3KB NOW 4JB  Wednesday     Thursday  

3SO NOW 4RW  Wednesday     Thursday  

4RW NOW 5SJ    Friday   Tuesday   

4JB NOW 5SG    Friday   Tuesday   

5SG NOW 6HW  Thursday     Monday   

5CP NOW 6VW  Friday     Monday   

  
Just a reminder, if it is your child’s day for forest school or PE, we kindly ask that your child wears the correct kit to 
school. Further information regarding forest school kit will be sent out separately.   
  
A separate letter containing information regarding swimming lessons will be sent out in Autumn 2023. Please 
remember that jewellery should be removed before swimming and nail polish should be not worn to school.   
  
Thank you for your continued support,   
  
Mrs Naylor   
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


